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Improvements are Underway

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements on Old Weston Road, from Weston Road to Steeles Avenue 
West, including watermain replacement and road work. These enhancements 
support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring long-term sustainability 
of municipal infrastructure.

Construction is scheduled to commence on April 1, 2022, weather permitting.

Construction Scope and Timelines

Watermain improvements include municipal water service connections up to the 
property line. Road improvements include the replacement of the top layer (lift) of asphalt 
pavement within the Old Weston Road right-of-way.

Property owners are reminded that underground systems, such as lawn sprinklers, heated 
driveways, electrical conduits, or landscaping, etc., within City-owned boulevards or property 
limits, may be impacted by the proposed construction work. Removing privately-owned 
underground systems in advance of construction, at the owner's expense, is recommended. 
The City is not responsible for any damages that may occur during construction to privately-
owned items within City property limits (Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017).

In advance of any planned work on private property, property owners are asked to contact 
the City of Vaughan to facilitate coordination.
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City of Vaughan:
Infrastructure Delivery Department 

T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8917

E: infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:
Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca

Consultant Project Manager:
Nicholas Bellissimo, P.Eng.,  

Accardi Schaeffers & Associates Ltd. 

T: 647-406-7100

E: nbellissimo@accardischaeffers.com

vaughan.ca

For Your Information

Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction. Temporary 
lane restrictions will be required to allow for construction activities to proceed in a safe and 
efficient manner.

Access to private driveways and entrances may be impacted at times during watermain 
installation and associated restoration works. Work at the location of commercial entrances 
will be staged to maintain continued access during business hours.

Project Updates

Visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects for updates.
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